St. Cecilia's Catholic Infant & Nursery School Newsletter February 2020

Ash Wednesday

The school community came together in the hall on Wednesday 26th February to mark the beginning of our Lenten Journey towards the celebration of Easter Sunday. We were delighted to be joined by Deacon Ronnie who led the children and staff in Collective Worship and distributed ashes to those who wished to receive them.

We will be making Lenten Promises and trying to be more like Jesus who asked us to 'Love One Another as I have Loved You'. Children will be encouraged to donate to CAFOD and Nugent during the Lenten season. Please look out for letters informing you of this in the next few weeks.

NSPCC Number Day

On Friday 7th February we celebrated Number Day in support of the NSPCC. The children took part in various number themed activities. It was a great opportunity for a real maths focus for the day and we raised £101 for the NSPCC.

Enterprise

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our recent book sale. We were very proud of the Year 2 children who shared the details of this event at an Enterprise celebration.

They spoke very well and were excellent ambassadors for our school.

Safer Internet Day

On Tuesday 11th February children took part in a variety of fun activities which focussed on the importance of safer internet use and for keeping children safe online.

Chinese New Year Workshops

On Friday 14th February, Year 2 children participated in a fabulous Chinese New Year Workshop. The session included dance, music, geography and the children even had the opportunity to play a traditional Chinese playground game.

World Book Day

We are all looking forward to celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March. Children are welcome to come to school dressed as their favourite character. We hope they bring their favourite books too! Please note that outfits/costumes should be appropriate for the school day and the inclement weather.

Science Week

We will be taking part in Science Week the week beginning 16th March. We will be involved in lots of scientific experiments and the chicks will also be arriving that week.

We are going to have a very exciting and fun week!

Parents Evenings

Parents Evenings will take place over the following dates;

Year 1 and Year 2 – Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th March.

Nursery and Reception – Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th March.

Appointments can be made with your child's class teacher.

